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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Safeguards and Transportation
Mail Stop OWFN4E4

Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief,
Transportation Branch

SUBJECT: Quality Assurance Program Approval for
Radioactive Vaterial Shipping Packages

REFERENCE: 1. Letter Dated July 25, 1990 from C.E.
MacDonald to R.H. Smith
2. USNRC Docket Number 71-0192

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In response to your letter of July 25, 1990, we are
pleased to respond to your request for additional
information. In accordance with discussions between
myself and Mr. Len Gerdon of your staff, we have decided

to revise our Quality Assurance Program description
letter QA-78-1 to address your comments. Revised areas
are identified by a vertical line in the margin. We

trust that our actions will be satisfactory to resolve
your comments.

If there are any additional questions or if you need more

information, please contact the undersigned at (206) 874~
2235,

Sincerely,
PACIFIC NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.
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R. Howard Smith
Director, Corporate Quality Assurance
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